
Year 1                                          7th June 2024   

  
 

RE: In RE this week began our topic on reconciliation. We have started the topic by talking 

about situations where we have to choose what to do and how sometimes we make good 

choices – good for others and for ourselves – and sometimes we make wrong choices which 

make others and ourselves unhappy.   

Key vocabulary:  choice, happy, sad, disappointed, sorry, forgive, rules, wrong, right, feeling, 

love, Sign of Peace, Peace be with you 

English: In English this week we have been focusing on our phonics in preparation for the 

Phonics Screening. We have been encouraging the children to be more confident in choosing 

the correct sound when spelling words across all subjects and reminding them of the 

importance of forming letters correctly and consistently on the line.  
 

Key vocabulary: capital letter, full stop, because, so, but, adjective 

 

Maths: This week we have started work on fractions. We began by investigating halves of 

shapes and objects.  Later in the week we continued by working out halves of quantities. 
 

 



 
  

 

 

Key vocabulary:  half, halves, equal, groups, counting, altogether, whole, share 

  

Science: This week the children have started work on a new topic Seasonal Change.  We 

began by discussing what we know about the seasons and the children went on to make a 

seasons mobiles in groups. (We explained to the children what mobiles were before we had 

mobile phones      .) 

 

Key vocabulary: Seasons, seasonal celebration, autumn, winter, spring, summer, daylight 

hours, weather forecast 

  

Extra information:   

 

The children behaved exceptionally well in Church on Wednesday and walked back to school 

very sensibly. 

 

For our performance next Thursday afternoon please could the children bring in a costume 

to wear in the vibe of Prince Charming by Adam and the Ants, for example, princess dresses, 

pirate costumes or prince attire. 

 
Please remember to send a plain white T shirt in with your child on Monday if you have not 

already done so. 



 

Please see the newsletter for all the information you need about next weeks activities for 

our 50th anniversary. 

 

Homework:   
 

Spellings will be sent home with your child. 
 

Please continue to read and practice phonics. 
 

Please see below for the wellbeing challenge and our new Mark 10 weekly mission below. 
 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!  

  

Ann and Frankie  

  

 

 
 

Five Ways to Wellbeing Challenge  
 

 CONNECT             
 

With next week being the week of St. Anthony’s Feast Day and the school’s Golden Jubilee, do your 

best to play a full part in the school’s celebrations. Say a prayer for our school community by visiting 

the chapel either on your own, with a friend or with your class. 

  

  

GIVE     BE ACTIVE   TAKE NOTICE CONNECT  KEEP LEARNING 


